
 

 

            

 
 
August 8, 2022 

 
direct phone: 515-242-2418 
email: samantha.norris@brownwinick.com 

 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Louis Vander Streek 
Chief Operating Officer  
Iowa Utilities Board 
1375 E. Court Ave. 
Des Moines, IA 50319-0069 
 
Re: Docket No. HLP-2021-0003 

Compliance with Board Rule 13.2 
 
Dear Mr. Vander Streek: 

In compliance with Board Rule 13.2 and the letter dated June 28, 2022, Navigator Heartland 
Greenway LLC (“Navigator”) is filing the following documents: 
 

• The final list of informational meeting locations; 

• The informational meeting presentation; and 

• The affidavit required by Board Rule 13.2(5)(d). 
 

On June 23, 2022 Navigator filed individual county maps, the letter to landowners (with 
attachments), and newspaper notice. Navigator anticipates that the presenters at the 
informational meetings include those listed below, while other members of the Navigator team, 
including our right-of-way team, will also be in attendance:  

 

• Danielle Anderson, Manager, Public Affairs 

• Chris Brown, Vice President, Capital 
Projects  

• Elizabeth Burns-Thompson, Vice 
President, Government and Public Affairs 

• Monica Howard, Senior Director, 
Environmental and Regulatory  

• Jordan Jones, Director, Business 
Development 

• Nick Kubala, Director, Engineering 

• Stephen Lee, Executive Vice President, 
Engineering and Construction 

• Eric Leigh, Executive Director, Carbon 
Supply and Markets 

• Brandi Naughton, Manager, Environmental 
and Regulatory 

 
With respect to the Board’s requirement that Navigator print maps for “parcels upon which the 
pipeline is currently anticipated to be located,” because at this time the pipeline’s location may be 
anywhere within the notice corridor, Navigator will bring pre-printed maps showing the relation of 
each parcel within the notice corridor to the centerline of the corridor. Navigator will provide those 
maps to any corridor landowner or person in possession in attendance who requests the map. 
Per the Board’s direction, Navigator will bring equipment to print additional parcel maps for 
landowners or persons in possession within the notice corridor who attend the meeting and 
request their respective parcel map(s), in the event not enough printed copies were prepared in 
advance. 
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Finally, Navigtor will file the proofs of publication per the Board’s direction in the June 28, 2022 
letter. Please contact me with any questions.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Samantha C. Norris 
 
Samantha C. Norris  

 

Encls. 
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